
 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

Colebrook Planning & Zoning Commission 
Notification of Public Hearing 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Colebrook Planning & Zoning Commission will hold a Public 

Hearing on Monday, May 9, 2022, at 7:00PM in the multipurpose room of the Colebrook 

Consolidated School, 452 Smith Hill Rd., Colebrook for the following application: 

PZC # 22-002 Special Exception 

Location:  204-206 Stillman Hill Road 

Applicant:  Norbrook Brewery 

Proposal: Expansion of existing brewery, addition of winery and distillery, addition of 

barn, addition of pavilion, clarification of recreational uses, and a modification of 

previous approvals. 

 

At this Hearing, interested persons may appear and be heard and written communications 
will be received.  Copies of the proposed regulation changes are available for public 
inspection in the Colebrook Town Clerk Office and the Zoning Office. 

 
Dated at Colebrook, CT this 14th day of April 2022 
Martha Neal, Chairperson 

 

Please Publish Twice: April 26, 2022 and May 3, 2022. 

 


